
WCCFT Executive Committee / Meeting Summary / 28 March 2013 

 WCCFT members attended a NYSUT event on March 20th where K thru 12 

testing standards and teacher evaluations were discussed. 

 Rosemary Serano, co-chair of the Vote Cope committee, reported attending the 

lobby day in Albany, NY along with a fund raiser for county board chair Ken 

Jenkins.  She also reported that she is in the process of working with WCC 

students who are interested in political action.  

 WCCFT is discussing with administration having a voice on the college’s Fire and 

Safety Committee.   

 SGA will receive a message that the WCCFT supports the Student Sidewalk 

Rally on April 3rd and the efforts of its cause but has a meeting scheduled for the 

same time.  

 The anti-intimidation poster was revised and all agreed that the poster should be 

posted. 

 An Election Committee has been established and is working with the WCCFT 

secretary to assure new procedures will be followed. A mailbox will be purchased 

for the election. All candidates will have the opportunity to make a 3 minute 

statement during the general meeting on April 3rd. The deadline to receive any 

new member applications will be April 15th. This will allow us to receive ballots by 

the due date. 

 A final report from the AFT Higher Education Conference was provided by 

WCCFT officers who attended and will be published on the union’s website. 

 The negotiation team will meet soon to look at the results from the surveys that 

were provided to the faculty. The adjunct survey will be sent out soon and the 

Faculty Development survey has been taken back for restructuring. 

 The Faculty Development Committee met on March 27th and the President asked 

the chair to provide a summary.  


